
 
 

ANNOUNCEMENTS:  

 

Next week is “Pearl Sunday.” Wear them or bring them. Thanks to those who shared recipes 

Sunday a week ago and who brought treasures today.  

Session will meet this Thursday at 7:00 p.m. 

Our next free Community Meal will be held on Thursday, August 24th in our Smith 

Fellowship Hall from 5:30 - 6:30.  The menu will be pulled pork sandwiches, pasta salad, chips, 

pickles, hot dogs/baked beans, fruit salad, and desserts.  The sign up sheets are in the narthex for 

people to sign up to help to set up, cook, serve, and helpers to clean up.  You will notice 

something different on the sign-up sheet this time.  We are asking for monetary donations to 

help defray the cost of the pulled pork.  We also need people to make the pasta salad.  Please 

feel free to come and help or just come and eat and socialize with others.  

 

The Pequea Valley Church Softball Team Playoffs begin Monday, August 29. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


